
 
 

 

Spring Term 2023 – Parent Information & Updates 
 

Firstly, Happy New Year to all our Floreat Parents, Carers, and friends.  
 
We have been super busy during the Autumn Term, teaching the children all about Football, 
Hockey, and Fundamentals. Moving forward into the Spring term, we will be teaching 
Gymnastics in Spring term 1 and Netball in Spring term 2. 
 
I am delighted to let you know that so far, we have had 6 Sporting Fixtures. 2 hosted by me, 2 
away and 2 ran by Wandsworth School Games. We also have plenty more to look forward in the 
upcoming months. At the end of the Autumn term, we have had 55 different children in Y2-6 
participate in a sporting fixture.  
 
My goal is to have every child in Years 2-6 participate in at least one fixture by the end of the 
school year. Below you can see pictures of our teams from our fixtures throughout the Autumn 
Term.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We also have some new clubs starting in the Spring term too; Tag Rugby, Multi Sports, Football 
and Gymnastics will all be taking place throughout the spring term. You can book your child a 
spot, via Active Works.  
 
As always, if you ever have any questions, please stop me and say hello when you see me during 
the day or drop me an email.  
 
Best wishes, 

 

Mr. Sam Barton 

sam@amsportsacademy.co.uk 


